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Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents, 

This week we have been voting for new pupil leaders in school. These are 
really important roles that help develop leadership skills in the children and 
make sure they have the chance to put forward their ideas for the school. 

Nineteen brave members of Class 6 put themselves forward to be house 
captains. They all made speeches for the members of their house explaining 
why they would be a great leader and then the children voted. It was 
amazing to have so many great candidates to choose from – I’m glad that I 
didn’t have to decide! Congratulations to our new captains -Coco, Liam, Ava, 
Kesha, Darcy, Isabelle, Iris and Dylan. A huge well                                                    
done to everyone else – you should be very                                                                        
proud of yourselves.  

Each class has also voted for their Junior Leaders.                                                               
This team represent the whole school and lead                                                        
projects to keep our school developing and                                                            
improving. Their first project is to create a                                                         
friendship bench area in the playground to make                                                                   
sure everyone can get involved at break times.                                                        
We also have 23 new librarians in place who are                                                    
giving up their own time to encourage others to                                                                      
read. We are very lucky to have so                                                                                             
many enthusiastic children keen to                                                                                          
take part!  

Next week there will be opportunities                                                                                
to be a playground leader or internet                                                                         
safety champion.                                                                                                                                

Have a lovely weekend Miss Stothard                                                                                 

 

   

UPCOMING DATES 

Thur 28th Sept 9am – Family 
learning activity for Class 4 

Thur 28th -Class 5 local walk 

W/B 9th Oct -parents evening 

Thur 19th Oct – Individual 
photographs 

Mon 23rd – Fri 27th Oct – Half 
term 

Mon 30th Oct -INSET day 
school closed for children 

Wed 15th Nov 9am -Family 
Learning Activity for Y2 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our amazing attenders 

this week are Classes 1, 2 

and 6 with over 98% 

attendance. 

Attendance champions 

are Class 2 with 99.3% 

 

To report a child’s 

absence please contact 

the school office on  

01709 740879 

At Kimberworth we love to read and we would like all of our children to 

enjoy reading at home at least 3 times each week. The children have a 

reading diary that needs completing each time they read, signing by an 

adult and returning each Friday. The class who read at home most 

regularly each week win a new book of their choice for their classroom.                                                                                              

 

 

 

 Congratulations to Class 4 who were our 

most regular home readers this week.  

House point winners are 

                      Sapphires 

 

 


